
    

         Our Lady’s Hospital 

         Navan 

         Co. Meath  

         046-9021210 

 
Mr. Johnny Guirke 

 

         12th December 2022  

 

Our ref; 61160/22 

 

Dear Minister Guirke 

 

I acknowledge receipt of and refer to your correspondence dated 2nd December in relation to A&E 

waiting times at Our Lady’s Hospital, Navan.  

 

Please find attached details of same.  

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
___________________________ 

Anita Brennan 

Hospital Manager  

 

 

 

 


